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POLICY ON DISPLAY OF CERTIFICATE OF REGISTRATION 

 
 
Registered midwives should clearly display their current certificate of registration 
and licensure, issued by the Midwifery Regulatory Council, at their principal place 
of practice.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the MRC on March 27, 2009 
Amended by the MRC on September 11, 2014 


